
 

 

 

IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Date:  February 23, 2012 

Re: Seeking Child Abuse Prevention Award Nominees  

Contact: Meg Walkley, Child Abuse Prevention Coordinating Council  

Phone: (707-499-6616) 

 

               

  

The Child Abuse Prevention Coordinating Council (CAPCC) of Humboldt County is seeking 

nominations for individuals or groups who have made outstanding contributions in the area of child 

abuse and neglect prevention, intervention, and treatment in the community. 

  

Each year CAPCC recognizes the work of individuals, groups and organizations that have worked to 

promote resiliency in children and/or youth or whose work serves in some other way to prevent child 

abuse.  Nominees could include teachers, spiritual leaders, coaches, family services providers and others 

who support the well-being of children. Awards will be presented at the CAPCCC annual luncheon to be 

held in April.  

  

Please visit http://capcchumboldt.org for more information or to access the nomination form and submit 

a nominee.  Nominations are due March 15, 2012.  

  

  

  

 

http://capcchumboldt.org/

